
     

Hopedale NEC Open House  
 

Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit Lands Claims Agreement are 
welcome to attend an Open House to meet with the President and 

members of the Nunatsiavut Executive Council. 
 

The Open House will take place on Tuesday, November 15, 2022 at  
6:30 p.m. at the Nunatsiavut Assembly Building’s Court Room.   

 
NG still strongly encourages while at the open house: 

1. Physical distancing 
2. The use of non-medical mask 
3. Hand sanitizing upon entering the building. 

   
 

For more information, please contact: 
Edna Asivak 

1-866-922-2942 
 

*Individual packaged refreshments will be available. 


